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25 September 2024 

 

Year 13 Parent Information Evening – Tuesday 1 October, 7-8pm. 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We are delighted with how the new Year 13 pupils have adapted to the demands, opportunities, 

and privileges of Senior School.  

 

Further to the eGuide available on your daughter’s Google Classroom, I wish to invite you to the 

Parent Information Evening on Tuesday 1 October between 7:00 - 8:00pm.  The evening will include 

a short presentation by Senior School staff about important issues and how we, in partnership with 

parents, meet the challenges of Senior School life and study.  There will also be the opportunity to 

speak to your daughter’s Head of Year and Head of Senior School.  It is vitally important that all 

concerned appreciate the demands of Senior School. 

 

Teachers have, after consultation with your daughter, set individual targets for her in each of her 

subjects and these grades should now be recorded in her homework diary.  Throughout the year 

progress will again be monitored against these targets using subject tracking assessments and 

examinations. The mock examinations in late November with help to determine progress and 

attainment at an important milestone in the academic year.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs V Donnan 

Head of Senior School            

 


